LIFESPAN Representative Memo, July 2022

Hi Folks,
As you know, these memos are written before the month for which they are intended.  Today is June 20th.  We are all still waiting for the United States Supreme court to release its decision in the Dobbs v Mississippi case.  We can’t know for sure what is contained in that decision.  We know what was “leaked,” but we don’t know if the violence we have seen since its release will have caused any changes in what the decision says.
Unfortunately, we know that there is a violent segment of the abortion supporters who have been destroying Pregnancy Help Centers, disrupting church services, and threatening Supreme Court Justices, so I fear we can expect more of the same.
For those of you who volunteer at pregnancy help centers, please be vigilant and safe. 
Thanks to all who put smiles on the faces of our dads on Father’s Day.   From the looks of things, your generous donation of time has resulted in a successful Candy Bar offering!!!.
There are a couple of flyers attached about future events.  It is a little soon to publicize them, but I just wanted you to be prepared.
Happy 4th of July!!!

Love Life!

Diane and Lynn
